
 

Children’s Christmas Party at Rockspring Centre 

14 December 2011 

Ludlow Town Council was delighted to be able to offer financial assistance in the form 

of a £200 Project Support Grant to South Shropshire Furniture Scheme towards the 

cost of refreshments, gifts, and decorations the Children’s Christmas Party at the 

Rockspring Centre, Ludlow. 

John Aitken, Mayor of Ludlow pictured with red bag below and Cllr Graeme Perks 

attended the party and joined in the fun. 

The Christmas Party is part of the Rock Spring Holiday Activities Scheme, which aims 

to provide a programme of activity days during each school holiday.  Funding from 

Ludlow Local Joint Committee and South Shropshire Housing Estate have enabled 

very successful summer and October half-term Holiday schemes to take place, and 

youngsters now approach the Rockspring Centre to ask when the next activity days 

will be.   

The Holiday Scheme is open all local children.  

The Rockspring Centre is contactable for more details on: 01584 874 922

 

 

 


